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Comments: Bolts and permanent anchors are vital to enjoyment to wilderness areas by the general public who

own those lands.  If you eliminate those installations it will endanger people who have every right to be out on

their lands. The elimination of those types of anchors will reserve the use of wilderness areas to the powerful

lobbies of horseback riders and hikers, and keep climbers and canyoneers out of many places that we have

enjoyed and have the right to use for years. 

Allow bolted anchors and in situ slings off of natural anchors in canyons and on climbing cliffs.  


